Stonewall Springs Quarry, LLL
1485 Garden of the Gods Road, Ste 160
Colorado Springs, CO 80907

November 1, 2012

Tim Cazier

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman St., Rm215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Permission for Stockpile Material
Pueblo East Pit
Formally known as Evans #2 Pit M-2000-041

Dear Mr. Cazier,

This letter is written at the request of Fremont Paving & Redi Mix, Inc., operator of the above
mentioned pit, to formally grant permission 1o leave a stockpile of dirt to the northeast of the existing
pit. The stock piled material may be used around the site for fill as needed. It also may be used for a
wet lands project that we are currently working on with Colorado Parks and Witdlife. Additionally there
may be some unknown quantities used to line and reclamate the existing 450 acre pit known as the
Puebla East pit.

Fremont Paving & Redi Mix shall retain the right to access the property for the removal of said

material. If you should have any further questions or require further information please contact Mark
Morley at 719-499-4390 or joy Focht at 719-650-6002. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Stonewall Springs Quarry, LLC
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